
 
 
 

Dear Parents & Carers,   Head Teacher’s Comments 

What a super week we have had in school, the weather has certainly helped. It has been a joy observing the 
children re-forming their natural friendships and enjoying one another's company, as they have done previously. 
Playtimes have been delightful.  
 
Today, school has been bustling with all the children enjoying activities for St. Joseph’s Day. Thank you if you 
donated for the red dress-up day today, we are grateful for any donation, we are collecting for CAFOD. 
 
On Wednesday, KS2 spent some quality time in Church. After a short reflection, we observed the Stations of 
the Cross and enjoyed the stillness whilst sketching the Stations. It was very special having this time in 
church. Next week, will be our 'Holy week', as school will closed on the run up to Easter. We will be attending 
Mass on Wednesday morning at 9.30am. 
 
As mentioned on DOJO's, we will be running a chocolate tombola next week, please bring in any chocolate 
donations by Wednesday 24th. Tickets will 20p each and the tombola will take place on Friday 26th. 
 
There is a new letter from Cumbria Police on our website, under the Useful Links and Letters, For Parents page, 
which has been sent to all schools in Cumbria, giving parents and carers information about Operation Encompass. 
 
Some of you may remember Grace Edith Mcvey, who worked at St. Cuthbert's in the 1970's. Sadly she passed 
away this week. Her family are in our thoughts and prayers.  
 
Remember we break up for Easter on Friday 26th March at 3.10pm /3.15pm and return to  
school on Monday 12th April.  
 
Enjoy the weekend, stay safe. 
 
              
Mrs Bone and Mrs Tansey  
Head of School & Executive Head    
 

  

   ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception 100% 
Year 1  100% 
Year 2  100% 
Year 3  100% 
Year 4  100% 
Year 5      100% 
Year 6      100% 

WOW! That’s 
amazing 

everyone – 
WELL DONE! 

DIARY – MARCH & APRIL 2021 
Friday 19th of March Wear red on St Joseph’s Day, donations to CAFOD welcomed 
Friday 26th of March School Closes for Easter, 3.10-3.15pm 
Monday 12th of April School Opens for Summer Term, 8.45am 
CLUBS 
Theme Day Starting Years Cost 
Sports Mondays 19/04/2021 Year 2 upwards Free 
Football Fridays 16/04/2021 Year 2 upwards Free 
 

 
Playtimes have been delightful in the sunshine this week 

 
MENU 3 

 
Week beginning 
Monday 22nd of 

March 2021 


